
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 28
th

 November 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Year 1 and 2 children will be performing their Christmas play called Children of the World on Thursday 15
th

 

December at 9:15am.  The play will be finished by 10:15am.  

 

On the morning of the performance, please leave your child at their classroom door as usual and enter the hall 

through the office. 

 

Due to the capacity of the hall, we are only able to offer 2 seats per family.  Please indicate on the slip below how 

many of these you require (please note that young children count within these numbers).  Tickets will be sent home on 

Tuesday 13
th

 December. 

 

The children have been told what part they are playing and have been given words to learn if they have a speaking 

part.  Below is a description of the costumes they will need.  The children will need to come to school wearing their 

costumes on the 15
th

 December.  We have costumes for the Kings, Shepherds, Mary and Joseph in school for the 

children that need them.  

 

Poland       USA 

Dark skirts or trousers and colourful ribbons  Party clothes, red, white or blue  

 

China       Angels 

Kimono wraps/dressing gowns or plain pyjamas   White T-shirt and white trousers/dress 

 

Australia 

Shorts, T-shirts and sun hat  

 

Malawi 

Plain coloured T-shirts and black shorts  

 

Any questions please ask a member of the KS1 team.  

 

 

Mr Saunders                              Miss Butler                              Mrs Reynolds 

Year 2 Teacher                          Year 1 Teacher                         Head Teacher 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________________ Year Group: __________________ 

 

Number of seats required (please delete as appropriate): 1 / 2 

 

Signed: ________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: _________________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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